
From: Betty Myers <bettymlovesmusic@gmail.com>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Date: 9/27/2014 9:55:53 AM
Subject: Re: Contact

I just wanted to make sure that I did respond to this email. Thanks

On Mon, Sep 22, 2014 at 4:52 PM, Veldran, Katherine <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov> wrote:
Please confirm you have received this email.
Katherine

Katherine F. Veldran

Director of Legislative Affairs | Office of Governor Nikki Haley 

O: 803-734-5124 | C: 803-767-7583 

KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Have a blessed day, Betty Myers <*}}}><
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